
Burwell year 6 leavers party 

 

Dear parents/ carers. 

As the end of our childrens final year at Burwell Village College will soon be upon us, a small group of 

parents have organised a party to give them the send-off they all deserve. 

The party is on Saturday 19th July 2025, 4pm-7pm at the Burwell sports centre. It’s a dress to impress 

party, but feel free to bring a change of clothes for after the photos if you wish, as there will be outdoor 

activities e.g football on the astro. 

Please see the attached poster for event details. 

This is to be a ticketed event, for year 6 students only. No siblings permitted. 

Due to the number of children attending, we request children either individually or as a group attend with 

a responsible adult. 

Ticket purchase information. 

Tickets will be charged at £5 each.  

Tickets are available now, until 27th June 2025 via bank transfer, using the childs full name as reference. 

Account details are:       

Name:  A S REEVE 

Sort Code: 30-64-79 

Account number: 44897660 

The tickets can then be collected from Amanda, or Liam Reeve from the playground after school, every 

Monday and Friday, from 2nd June until 30th June. Tickets will also be available for cash purchase from the 

playground on these days. 

Upon collection of your ticket you will be asked to pick a food choice of either a Hotdog, or a Burger. For 

any dietary, or food allergy needs please speak to Amanda or Liam upon collection.  

You will also be handed a photo permission form to bring along with your ticket to the party.  

We hope to see all the children there. 

Any questions, or further information please contact Amanda on 07833259176 

 

 

 

 


